
 

 

 
Years 10-12 

 
Register now for Ergon Energy Network’s 

GIRL POWER PROGRAM 
 

When: Thursday 18 March, 9:00AM to 1:00PM 

Where: Rockhampton 

Note: Preference will be given to Year 12s 

 

See Mrs Oldham to register your interest by Thursday 4 March. 
 
The Girl Power Program is designed for girls currently 
completing Year 10, 11 or 12 and would include: 
 
o Attendance at a 4-hour Information session at an Ergon 

Training Facility 
o Information on the trades/apprenticeships that Ergon offer 
o Discussion on subjects that are recommended to select for 

Year 11 and 12 if considering an electrical apprenticeship 
(Grade 10 students) 

o Information on our recruitment process including the 
opportunity to complete the numeracy and literacy 
entrance assessment (Readiness Assessment) 

o A tour of the Training Facility 
o Opportunity to complete a work experience program with 

a local Work Group (must have a White Card to 
participate) 

o Question and information time about the individual trades 
Ergon offers  


